
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

Homicide on Salters Hill Road 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 18, 2021 
 
(Hollywood, SC)  Around 9:35 last night, Charleston County deputies responded to a shooting in 
the 5300 block of Salters Hill Road.  A citizen heard several gunshots in the area of 5365 Salters 
Hill Road.  Deputies located an unresponsive male inside a residence at that location.  The male 
suffered apparent gunshot wounds and subsequently died at the scene.  The unknown shooter 
had fled the scene prior to deputies’ arrival.  Deputies canvassed the area for witnesses and 
evidence.  This is an active investigation.  Anyone with information can call the Charleston 
County Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200.  
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